
                                                                                                                                                                          

Wheelwright Lane Primary School, 
Wheelwright Lane, 
Ash Green, 
Coventry, 
CV7 9HN 
 
Telephone: 02476 364505     
Fax:            02476 364581    
 

24th June 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
   Staff Training Day Friday 17th July  
 
The school will not be open for children in Reception and Nursery classes on Friday 17th 
July. All staff will be expected to attend the training day set aside to make preparations 
for September. The children’s last day will be Thursday 16th July and will finish at their 
allocated collection time. 

Please contact the school if you have any concerns – we are here to help. 

Thank you all for your continuing support and adherence to the social distancing measures. 
We have thoroughly enjoyed having your children back in school and hope that we will all 
be able to come back in September as a whole school.  

Enjoy the summer break with your families – let’s hope the weather stays nice too. 

 
 
 
Many thanks  
 
 
Christine Browne 
 
Headteacher: Mrs C Browne        Office Manager: Mrs M. Hull            Chair of Governors: Mr D. Grove 

Learning for Life 
 

                                                


